
 

March 2025 

Notice of Plan Development  

Pacific County Health and Human Services is leading the development of Pacific County’s Local 

Homeless Housing Plan for 2025-2030.  

 

Washington State Department of Commerce (Commerce) requires local jurisdictions to submit a 

local homeless housing plan every five years. Commerce provides guidelines with requirements 

and objectives for local jurisdictions to follow. The local plans come together at Commerce in 

the State Strategic Plan and Annual Report to the Legislature on Washington’s efforts to address 

homelessness. The local plans serve as a five-year roadmap identifying state and county 

activities and goals, while the report highlights accomplishments and course adjustments.   

Pacific County Health and Human Services (PCHHS) leads the Housing and Behavioral Health 

Subcommittee in developing the Local Homeless Housing Plan for Pacific County. The 

stakeholders include representatives from organizations working directly in homeless services, 

behavioral health, and social services. PCHHS’s Housing and Behavioral Health Subcommittee 

will be soliciting additional attendees of their meetings, including those with lived experience 

with homelessness. The Housing and Behavioral health Subcommittee’s role is to provide 

guidance and vetting of the development process and the plan.  

Plan Objectives  

There are five objectives of the plan identified by the Washington State Department of 

Commerce.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

All correspondence received by Pacific County may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 
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The development of the plan will continue through 2025 and be finalized and adopted by 

December 2025. A general overview of the anticipated timeline for the plan development is 

listed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

Opportunities to engage in the process and updates will be shared during PCHHS’s Housing and 

Behavioral Health Subcommittee and through targeted outreach. Subcommittee meetings are 

held every fourth Tuesday of the month at 2pm. For further information to participate, please 

visit https://www.pacificcountyhealth.com/get-involved-1 or email health@co.pacific.wa.us.  
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